
August 11,2011

Honorable Mayor John Dickert and Common Council

City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

Re: Street Closing
St. Edward Parish Church Festival
1425 Grove Avenue

Ladies and Gentlemen:

St. Edwards is planning its annual parish festival to be held on Friday, September 23 and
Saturday, September 24,2011. As part of the festival, we are again requesting permission to
close off 15ü Street, between West Boulevard and Grove Avenue, from 9:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m.

on September 24,2011. This closure will allow festival goers to more safely pass between our
two properties fronting West Boulevard, and to accommodate a classic car show.

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. lf you have any questions, please

contact me, and inform me of any committee meetings I may need to attend.

Sinc

Ma
Fu

Car Show Chairman
724 Monroe Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

5t Committee Member


